
2019 Annual Statement by the Infection Prevention and Control (IPC) Lead 

We have been working together to provide our patients with the best level of infection control 
measures.  

To my knowledge, following a comprehensive audit there have been no infection 
transmission incidents for any action to be taken in the last year. The practice has an 
incident reporting procedure in place should there be an incident in the future. 

We have been working round all the consulting room to maintain the high level of 
cleanliness, and have plans in place to improve the rooms. The rooms themselves are being 
maintained to the standard expected in a General Practice surgery, and we are actively 
monitoring rooms on a weekly basic.  

In order to maintain our high standards, staff attend in house aseptic and hand hygiene 
courses.  

 

Please feel free to offer comments and feedback regarding this matter.   

 

 


